
 

Congratulations to our very 

own Soror Hollisha Bridgers, 

on accepting a position with 

Galloway Township Public 

Schools as the Middle School 

Assistant Principal.  Hollisha is 

the the third female to 

diversify Galloway’s 

administrative staff.  She was 

selected after a grueling 

interview process that began 

with several candidates, none 

of them ethnic minority, that 

narrowed down to two in the 

final round, when it became 

readily apparent that Hollisha 

was the best candidate for the 

position.  

.  

 

Welcome back ladies to our 

new 2020-2021 sororal year.  

Though we’re starting out 

virtually, I hope that we will 

have a very positive and 

financially prosperous year.  

We must stop second 

guessing ourselves and 

instead, “Find a way to get to, 

yes”.   Together, there is 

nothing that we cannot do. 

Our chapter is comprised of 

some awesome individuals. 

We have the best of the best 

in our chapter.  Between all of 

us, we have expertise in just 

about all the arenas we need 

to prosper.  Let’s do just that 

– PROSPER!  

The Committee Lists have been 

completed and circulated.  Please accept 

your assignment and work it to the best 

of your ability. We want to make this 

sororal year a stellar one where Iota 

excels in everything that we do.  And – 

what we don’t know – we ask.  

Rememer the old adage – “Each one 

teach one?” Whatever it takes – let’s get 

it done!   Updated address directories 

have also been distributed.  Pleasse 

check that your information is correct. 

Birthday lists have also been updated.  

Thanks to all the sorors who 

virtually attended the 80th 

Eastern Regional Conference. 

We had quite a few first time 

conference attendees, even 

though the ER didn’t notate it.  

Congratulations all.  Cynthia 

Stocks was our 25 year 

member. Congratulations!  

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

NATIONAL SORORITY OF PHI DELTA KAPPA, INC. 

IOTA CHAPTER 

NEWSLETTER 

Soror Spotlight – Lateefah Scott 

Lateefah, our Director of Public 

Relations, usually writes our 

newsletter, but this month, she is 

being featured in our newsletter. 

This is Lateefah’s 15th year of 

teaching, which she loves, in her 

hometown of Atlantic City as an 

ESL teacher.  Lateefah is in the 

NJEA, in the Teacher Leader 

Academy. She is an expert on 

Restorative Justice, Social and 

Emotional Learning and 

Mindlfulness.  She is also a 

certified Zumba instructor.  
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If you have good 
news, email it to  
Svspa04@gmail.com 
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Brenda Braithwaite 

 

Sylvia Stevens 

 

 

Debra Williams 

 

 

  

Get well wishes to Soror Annette Perkins, who recently had a stroke.  She is 

recuperating at her daughter, Deborah Harris’ house at 1108 Yeadon 

Avenue, Yeadon, PA 19050.  If you haven’t already, send her a card.  You 

can also reach her on her cell phone – 610-237-4510. 

Our sympathies go out to Soror Sherry Spence-Leslie on 

the passing of her beloved husband, Keith.  Iota Chapter had the pleasure of 

getting to know Keith when he was a part of our Debutante Cotillion several 

years ago. He was a wonderful man and he will be missed.  

 

 

Tamia – July 17   Vivian – July 29 

Lois – Aug 7   Tamara – Aug 28 

Lateefah – Sept 2  Denita – Sept 10 

Sherri P – Sept 15  Nicole – Sept 16 

Gladys – Sept 23  Brenda – Sept 22 

                               Juanita – Sept 25 

 


